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On the evening of January 23, 1999, two-year-old Teekah Lewis was kidnapped 
from the New Frontier Bowling Alley in Tacoma, Washington. The Tacoma Police 
Department’s investigation has been ongoing. 
 
Tacoma Police Detectives are now asking the public if they have any information 
regarding a white male, thirty to forty years of age, with brown curly hair, a 
mustache, and pockmarks on his face who was seen at the bowling alley the night 
of Teekah Lewis’ abduction.  
 
The Tacoma Police Department asks that anyone with information on the identity 
of this male or any other information regarding this case please call Crime 
Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS or text using the smart phone app P3 Tips. 
    
 

Public Information  

Officer Wendy Haddow                                                                 
253-591-5968 

whaddow@cityoftacoma.org 

Tacoma Police Department 
3701 South Pine Street 

Tacoma, WA  98409 
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